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Date: November 6, 2019
To: All Palm Beach County Community Stakeholders
From: Department of Housing and Economic Sustainability (DHES)

RE: Five Year Consolidated Plan 2020 — 2024

Palm Beach County must prepare a Five Year Consolidated Plan in order
to receive certain federal grant funding from the U.S. Department of
Housing and Urban Development. The Consolidated Plan will identify
community needs in the areas of housing, economic, and community
development, and will establish priorities for the use of certain funding
during the October 1, 2020 to September 30, 2025 period.

We are looking to our partners in the community to help guide the
Consolidated Plan, and are offering an online survey as a way to get input
on needs and priorities: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BJRI26P
Please feel free to share the survey link.

DHES will host several public meetings during development of the
Consolidated Plan in order to provide information and to hear from
community members. The first public meetings will be held as follow:

Eastern County Meeting

Date: November 18, 2019
Time: 10:00am
Location: Airport Center

100 Australian Avenue, Room 1-470
West Palm Beach, FL 33406

Western County Meeting

Date: November 21, 2019
Time: 10:30am
Location: Belle Glade Library/Civic Center

725 NW 4" Street
Belle Glade, FL 33430

Written comments may also be provided by letter DHES, c/o Strategic
Planning Section, 100 Australian Avenue, Suite 500, West Palm Beach
FL 33406, or by sending an email to hescomments@pbcgov.org Please

direct any questions to Carlos Serrano, Director for Strategic Planning
and Operations, at (561) 233-3608 or cserrano@pbcgov.org.

Thank you for your input in this important planning effort.




